Marc Allred

From: Diane Lackey <nanadiane03@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 10:42 AM

To: Marc Allred

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rezoning denial request
Attachments: Planning Board Ltr..jpg

You don't often get email from nanadiane03@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Please see attached letter regarding denial of the proposed zoning request.
Thank you for your time regarding this matter.

Diane Lackey



